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Hello from the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Buffalo District: 
 
We continue to make progress with the cleanup of the Luckey Formerly Utilized Sites 
Remedial Action Program Site. As of December 31, 2021, the Corps of Engineers has 
safely excavated and containerized 1,499 cubic yards of FUSRAP-contaminated 
material for shipment under the second remediation contract. Transportation of 
materials for disposal at the US Ecology Wayne Disposal Facility in Belleville, Michigan, 
will resume next week.   
 
Our highest priority during cleanup activities at the Luckey Site is to be protective of 
human health and the environment, ensure that work is conducted in a safe and 
efficient manner, and prevent the spread of contamination. We are also actively 
monitoring the evolving COVID-19 situation and are in regular communication with our 
personnel and contractors to emphasize the importance of taking appropriate actions to 
safeguard employee health and welfare while working during the pandemic.  
 
For additional information about the site, please visit the project website at 
https://www.lrb.usace.army.mil/Missions/HTRW/FUSRAP/Luckey-Site/. If you know 
someone that is interested in receiving News from the Corps updates about our 
progress at the site, please ask them to email fusrap@usace.army.mil to let us know. 
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